
Further to my 21st February – 4th April Consultation response, I commented on how the Key Diagram 

was misleading in representing just the General Extent of the Green Belt as sites allocations had 

been added to the diagram on areas already designated as Green Belt. 

I believe this is actually the Key Diagram that should have been used, as it not only shows the 

General Extent of the Green Belt, but also the differences between the size and sustainability of the 

existing villages and the role they play in York and its surrounding settlements character which the 

plan is supposed to be protecting:- 

 

 

However if it’s felt a more detailed one is required, then the following should be used as it shows the 

current development limits of the existing villages, in particular with regard to Wheldrake, that land 

previously excluded from the Green Belt by the Planning Inspector as per the 2005 Draft Local Plan 

that utilises the Planning Inspectors report from the York Green Belt Public Inquiry shows a linear 

boundary along the northern side of the village therefore encompassing an area of white space with 

the intention of permitting development to take place on it which I suspect is equally applicable to 

the other smaller villages that can’t sustain additional development:- 

 



 


